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T Dear Parents,
Year 4 Orienteering Event
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< 2 To help prepare your child for moving on to middle school DASP have organised an
orienteering event on Tuesday 12th March 9.30-11.30 am at St Osmund’s Middle

School. This is a fantastic event that not only develops the children’s orienteering
skills but also helps them to become familiar with the school grounds ready for
September.

‘The children will be walked to and from the event by school staff and Sport’s leaders
will be there to support throughout. Drop off and pick up at St Mary’s will be as
normal and they will be back at St Mary’s in time for lunch.
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Your child will need to wear their PE kit for the event so please could they come to

school in their PE kits and bring a waterproof coat, snack and water bottle.

Please can pupils bring their school uniform in a separate bag to change into later in
the day.

Many thanks.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Kay
Year 4 Class Teacher



